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***CONTRA CONSOLIDATIONS GRI NOTICE SOB 27TH AUGUST 2021***

Dear Valued Customer

In line with the recent GRI notifications received from the carriers, 
Contra Consolidations will implement a GRI quantum of
Usd35  from the Far East to South Africa, effective 
SOB 27th August 2021.

Due to the recent space constraints from the Far East, we are obliged to 
ensure we have various carrier options available to try and 
accommodate your bookings. 

Please feel free to contact our Contra Consolidations Sales Team for any 
further information you may require. 

Thanking you for your valued and continued support. 

Regards

The Contra Consolidations Sales Team 
salesteam@contracon.net
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